
Public Notice of Project-Based Voucher Owner Selection 

 

The Winooski Housing Authority (WHA) has approved an application for Section 8 Project-

Based Vouchers in an existing housing development in accordance with HUD PBV Regulations 

and the WHA Section 8 Administrative Plan.  

 

HallKeen Management 

Keen’s Crossing  

65 Winooski Falls Way, Winooski  

15 Units  

 

February 23, 2024 

 

 


